View this email in your browser





Celebrate with the BCM Families Foundation!

Dear Families,

We are happy to celebrate with you **5 years** of BCM Families Foundation! We also want to remind you that today, **20th of May**, is **International Blue Cone Monochromacy Awareness Day**.

We invite you to spread awareness on our rare condition.

We are rare but together we are strong! And together we can reach a #cure4BCM!

Please <u>donate</u> today and support the research and our projects! Thank you, BCMFF







1 di 2 20/03/2021, 15:40

Copyright © 2019 BCM Families Foundation, All rights reserved. Our mailing address is: info@bcmfamilies.org Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

2 di 2